TELEPHONE 1640 WEST BEND, WISCONSIN

November 24, 1953
Mre. Stanwood R. Mprss

Re R. #3 |
Bradford, Pennsylvania

Dear lir, Mﬁ?ss:

Thanks again for another report this one from your

home at Bradford instead of from your car in the
vicinity of Beaver Dam, Wisconsin. This seems to be
my catch up day on all overlooked and forgotten DX reports.
Your information contained in the report of the program
test of February 7, 1953 is correct with the log at
this station.

I stated the hours of operation of this radio station
in another answer typed out earlier this morning. I
might add that within the next six weeks there will be
several tests run here due to some changes being made
in the ground system at this station. These tests will
not start however until after midnight C. S« Te and of
course at the present time I can't say exactly what
nights this will take place.

Thanking you again for your report and patience 1
remain,

Verytruly yourssy.




